
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

No……………………………………….                                                                             …………………………………………..  الرقم 

Date ……………………………………                                                                             ………………………………………..التاريخ 

 

 

Dear Dr. Mohamed Eliwa Hassan 

We would like to inform you that the Secondary Health Care Research Sub Committee (SHCRC) 

has approved your research proposal titled “The Ventilator-Associated Pneumonia in Intensive 

Care Unit and Antibiotics Susceptibility Pattern of the Causative Bacteria in the Kingdom of 

Bahrain: A Case-control Observational Study” in the meeting 10/19 held on 15/10/2019. 

We all wish you successful research and request you update us on its progress. 

 

Best Wishes 

Regards                                        

 

On behalf of SHCRC  

Dr. Eman Farid 

Head of SHCRC 
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